


From: minasie ghebremariam  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 1:01 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Representations - New Premises Application - Gilass Vibes 80 - 82 Goldhawk Road 
London W12 8HA 
 
Yes please, thank you.  
 
On Wed, 13 Dec 2023, 12:41 pm Licensing HF: H&F, <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good afternoon Minasie,  

  

Thank you for your email and request.  

  

I will contact the objectors with your details, would you like me to send them your 
email and mobile number? 

  

Kind regards 

Lorna McKenna 

Licensing Compliance Officer 

 

 

From: minasie ghebremariam   
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 11:59 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Representations - New Premises Application - Gilass Vibes 80 - 82 Goldhawk Road 
London W12 8HA 

  

Good morning lorna 

  

I would like to speak with the representative about the application what I made for 80-82 goldhalk 
road W12 8ha so I can speak directly to them and we can discuss what is the issue thank you  

Regards minasie ghebremariam  



  

On Tue, 12 Dec 2023, 2:37 pm Licensing HF: H&F, <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Minasie,  

  

Licensing Act 2003 

Reference: 2023/01824/LAPR 

Premises: Gilass Vibes 80 - 82 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HA   

  

The consultation period for your application ended yesterday, and representations 
have been received regarding your application therefore a Licensing Sub-Committee 
will be organised to consider and determine the application.  I would like to inform 
you that due to Councillor availability it is unlikely that the application will be heard 
until the later part of January, we will inform you as soon as the date is confirmed. 

  

Please find attached a copy of the representations. Please have a read through the 
objections, and let me know if you have any responses for the objectors to address 
their concerns raised.  

  

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

  

Kind regards 

Lorna McKenna 

Licensing Compliance Officer 

 




